
 

20th January 2020 

  

 

To: Ski Trip Candidates 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

HOLLYGIRT SCHOOL SKI TRIP 2020 – GRANDVALIRA, ANDORRA 

SUNDAY 29TH MARCH – SATURDAY 4TH APRIL 2020 

 

I trust you have all had a pleasant Christmas break and I wish you all a Happy New Year.  

 

I am writing to make you aware that the final balance for the forthcoming ski trip of £500 per person is 

now due, and I would ask you to pay this by Wednesday 29th January by either cheque (made payable 

to Hollygirt School) or BACS (reference “Ski”). 

 

The ski company have advised me that there has, unfortunately, been a change of flight times for the 

return flight, and so the new flight time on Saturday 4th April is departing Barcelona at 22:00 to arrive at 

East Midlands at 23:30. Whilst this is disappointing, I have liaised with the ski company and we shall 

arrange for an appropriate activity to keep the pupils entertained before we leave Andorra for the airport 

later in the afternoon. 

 

I shall be writing regarding passport information and so on in due course, and I shall also be looking at 

room allocations and such. In the meantime, I would be grateful if you would check your child’s passport 

is valid for the duration of the trip and ensure that she/he has a valid European Health Card (which can 

be obtained for free from the NHS website). The pupils are all insured anyway, but this is potentially 

useful in some circumstances, hence it is preferable that they have one. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J. Goodhead 

Ski Trip Leader 


